
As you may know, the Transportation Security Administration has produced and distributed 
security awareness materials in the school bus industry since 2003.  Our Highway and Motor 
Carrier division created an Employee Guide to School Bus Security and a laminated driver tip 
card geared to increase awareness of security issues.  Good news, we just received a re-printing 
of the brochures and tip cards and they are ready for shipment! 
 
If you would like to order either of these two documents (or both) they will be sent free of 
charge.  TSA will be happy to send as many brochures and tip cards as needed per company or 
school district, etc.  We suggest getting enough for each employee and maybe even having some 
for new hires during the next six months or so. 
 
It is our hope that every school bus driver and school transportation employee will have their 
own copy of the brochure and tip card.  We have already sent out 100,000 brochures to the 
school bus industry and we now have 300,000 more brochures and 300,000 tip cards to distribute 
to school bus employees across the nation.   
 
 Please have any questions or concerns sent to TSA e-mail – highwaysecurity@dhs.gov.  This 
education and awareness effort is especially important in times like today where we face a real 
and serious threat. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and attention to this mission! 
 
Highway Passenger Security Team, TSA 
 

 
 
 
Learn more about the available information and how to order by viewing the following 
document. 

mailto:highwaysecurity@dhs.gov


 

ORDER
TODAY!

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
WHAT? TSA School Bus Security Awareness 

BROCHURES and DRIVER TIP CARDS 
 
HOW? E-mail highwaysecurity@dhs.gov with the 

number of each with a company name, mailing 
address, and phone number and we will mail 
them to you for FREE! 

 
WHY? To help protect and secure the school bus 

industry and our children.   
 

  SECURITY STARTS WITH YOU!  
 

 
Our Children, Our Future, Our Duty! 

 
WHERE  Transportation Security Administration’s 
and WHO? Highway and Motor Carrier Division’s Passenger 

Branch.  Contact us at highwaysecurity@dhs.gov  
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